## **PROVIDER Bulletin**



August 4, 2016			
This Provider Bulletin applies to the lines of business and provider types checked below:			
PHP (Medicare)	Primary Care Physicians	<b>⊠</b> Specialists	
PHC (Medicaid)	Ancillary	Hospitals	

## Attention Primary Care Providers and OB/GYNs

Zika New Recommendation for all pregnant women based on Zika outbreak in South Florida

Per CDC guidelines all pregnant women must be tested for the Zika virus.

Please educate all pregnant members re:

- Pregnant women should use condoms throughout the entire pregnancy to ensure protection from possible infection from partners.
- All pregnant women should take precautions to protect themselves from mosquito bites, including using DEET based insect repellant and staying away from areas of high concern. i.e. standing water, etc.
- Deet based insect repellant is now part of the OTC benefit for all Medicaid members.



This Provider Bulletin is not intended to replace or conflict with any requirements outlined in your signed Agreement with AHF, PHP or PHC. If you have any questions or suggestions contact the Provider Relations Department at 954.522.3132 or email to remon.walker@phcplans.org